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My Careers Week events are just for my school 
community. Why should I register my event on the 
National Careers Week website?

Registering an event on the National Careers Week website, even if it is 
intended solely for a school’s own students and community, offers several 
significant benefits:

1.	 Broader Visibility and Recognition: Listing the event on a national 
platform elevates its status and visibility, not just within the local 
community but also among a wider audience. This recognition can 
enhance the school’s reputation as an active participant in career 
education and development.

2.	 Networking Opportunities: Registration can foster a sense 
of community by facilitating connections with other schools, 
organisations, and professionals engaged in career education. These 
networks can lead to collaborative opportunities, sharing of best 
practices, and insights into successful event strategies.

3.	 Feedback and Improvement: Being part of a national initiative can 
provide opportunities for feedback from a broader range of educators 
and experts in the field of career guidance. This feedback can be 
instrumental in refining the event’s focus, making it more effective 
and impactful for students.

4.	 Contribution to a Larger Movement: By registering, schools contribute 
to the national narrative and statistics of career education efforts. 
This collective data is crucial for advocacy, policymaking, and the 
advancement of career education at a national level.

5.	 Student Motivation: The knowledge that their event is part of a 
national initiative can significantly boost student motivation and 
engagement. It adds an element of prestige and recognition to their 
participation, enhancing their overall experience.

6.	 Funding and Sponsorship Opportunities: Sometimes, events listed on 
national platforms may attract attention from sponsors or funding 
bodies looking to support career education initiatives. This could open 
additional resources for the school to enhance its events or fund other 
educational activities.

In conclusion, registering an event with the National Careers Week 
website not only amplifies the event’s impact but also aligns the school 
with a broader community dedicated to enriching students’ career 
readiness and aspirations.


